
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE— 
 

CCHS SPONSORING LOW COST 

SPAY/NEUTER PROGRAM 
Breese--The Clinton County Humane Society (CCHS) is 

currently sponsoring a low cost Spay/Neuter Program for 

dogs and cats of low income folks in Clinton County. 

 Spay and neuter procedures will cost only $50 per 

pet; “pitbulls” will be done for free at the discretion of the 

veterinarian and CCHS. 

 Applications will be available at the CCHS office a 

1301 Apple Lane in Breese, at the Carlyle Animal 

Hospital in Carlyle, at Crooked Creek Animal Hospital on 

Shattuc Road, and at Veterinary Services LTD in Breese. 

 Applicants must be residents of Clinton County who 

currently receive low income assistance or have proof of 

low income. 

 Once the application and proof of low income 

eligibility have been approved, the applicant will receive 

a voucher to take with a $50 payment to the veterinarian 

in order to receive the service. 

 Veterinary records for the dog or cat must be 

presented at the time of surgery. 

 Animals must be free of fleas and ticks or will be 

charged accordingly for any treatment required. 

 Procedures must be performed at one of the three 

participating veterinarians previously listed. 

 Active breeders are NOT eligible for this program. 

 CCHS is dedicated to helping educate people about 

the need to spay and neuter pets to help control the 

numbers of unwanted pets. 

 For more details call CCHS at 526-4500. 

 


